SAYREVILLE PLANNING BOARD
MINUTES OF March 13, 2019
The regular meeting of the Sayreville Planning Board was called to order by Michael
Macagnone, Vice-Chairman and opened with a salute to the flag. The meeting was being
conducted in accordance with the Open Public Mecting Law P.L. 1975, ¢231, Public Law, 195,

Members of the Planning Board present were: Mr. Chodkiewicz, Councilman Dalina, Mr. Kelly, -
Mr. Macagnone, Ms. O’Leary and Ms. Mantilla

Absent Members: Mr. Davis, Ms. Lee, Mr. Volosin and Chairman Tighe
Also present were: Mr. Marc Rogoff, Attorney, Mr. Cornell, Engineer and
Mr. Leoncavallo, Planner.

AT THIS TIME, THE MEETING WAS OPENED:

Mr. Macagnone asked the Planning Board Secretary if the board meeting was being
conducted under the Sunshine Law and if all publications were notified, the seeretary had
stated, yes.

MEMORIALIZATION OF RESOLUTION:

Ross/Muniz ~ Minor Subdivision
49 Deerfield Road
Blk 204.04, Lots 21 & 22
Atty: Mr. Michael P. Paige
368 Washington Road, Sayreville, NJ 08872

Mr. Chodkiewicz made a motion to accept and approve the above resolution, seconded by
Councilman Dalina; ROLL CALL:

YES — Mr. Chodkiewicz, Councilman Dalina, and Mr. Macagnone

NO - none

ASBSTAIN — none
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Marcus Burnett ~ Minor Subdivision
1 Frank Avenue
Bik 413.01, Lot 10
Atty: Mr. Lawrence B Sachs
8E Auer Court
East Brunswick, NJ 08816

Mr. Chodkiewicz made a motion to accept and approve the above resolution, seconded by
Ms. O’Leary; ROLL CALL:

YES — Mr. Chodkiewicz, Councilman Dalina, Mr. Kelly, Mr. Macagnone and Ms. O’Leary
NO - none

ASBSTAIN - none

ACCEPTANCE OF MINUTES:

Mr. Tighe made a motion to accept the Minutes of February meeting, Councilman Dalina
made a motion to accept; seconded by Ms. O’Leary; ROLL CALL:

YES ~ Mr. Chedkiewicz, Councilman Dalina, Mr. Kelly, Mr. Macagnone and Ms. O’Leary
NO - none

ASBSTAIN — none

SITE PLANS/SUBDIVISION HEARINGS:

None

OLD BUSINESS/NEW BUSINESS/ADMINISTRATIVE MATTERS:
Our next meeting on March 20™ will be canceled. Our next meeting is April 10,

Councilman Dalina made a motion to adjourn, Mr, Chodkiewicz seconded.

Respectfully submitted,

Beth Magnani
Planning Board Secretary
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